Online Learning Committee
Report to ACPAC 12-9-09 (based on 12-7-09 OLC meeting)


1.  Update on Moodle 
a. Active users in Moodle
i. 225 WebCT users 
ii. 42 individuals that did not use WebCT 
b. Moodle Boot Camp on January 4 – 5 
i. Dates requested by faculty
ii. Introduction, Quizzes, Gradebook, Assignment Tool (most requested topic)

2. OLC recommends that internal e-mail for Moodle be escalated to COD to be placed on the ranked list of current projects for IT Services for completion by June 30, 2010.  

a. College of Business feedback (OLC members, Lisa Sciulli, Faye Bradwick)
b. Faculty seem unaware of the assignment tool and the upcoming increase in email quota.
c. Course email is voluminous and assignments are often attached
d. When received in OE/Imail, course email cannot be distinguished from other email and cannot be categorized by courses.
e. What are others hearing from faculty on internal email  
i. HHS – mixed
ii. COEET – for 
iii. Business – for

Technical complications:
a. The existing contributed modules identified so far are for version 1.5, while we have 1.9.
b. The existing contributed modules are not full-fledged email systems within the LMS but are merely interfaces to the user’s regular email.  

3. OLC recommends that COD prioritize ACPAC projects on a quarterly basis, make the resulting lists and a flowchart of the process public.  


 
